NO NAME CHANGE PLEASE!

robert granados <robertito.g@sbcglobal.net> Fri, Jun 21, 2013 at 5:14 PM
To: richard.williams@lacity.org
Cc: Ed Reyes <councilmember.reyes@lacity.org>, Zenay.Loera@lacity.org

Hello,

| am a parishioner at Our Lady of Guadalupe Rose Hill.

Unfortunately | did not receive this e-mail until today but | do strongly agree with the El Sereno

community in apposing the move to plant Rose Hills signs where they are not warranted if at all period.

There is a contingency of persons, bent on not only re-naming the area, but our church as well so that it matches
the name they want. | do not know what their agenda is, but it has met opposition from several church
members. | DO NOT WANT TO BE THOUGHT OF, OR ASSOCIATED WITH A MORTUARY!!!' The group in
question said they have permission from the mortuary of the same name to use it...of course it's all right with
them...FREE ADVERTISING!

The group that wants these changes has been at this for more than three years and will not stop.

I am glad to hear that the City Council does not recognize a need for the move and hope they dismiss it
altogether. It would be a waste of city and taxpayer money and time.

Whatever prestige or step this group gets from this, | do not know, but they have invested a lot of time in the re-
naming effort for a reason.

R. Granados
OLG Rose Hill parishioner for over 40 years



